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REMINDER FOR PARENT VOLUNTEERS  

AND PERSPECTIVE PARENT VOLUNTEERS   

RATIONALE: Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) recognizes the 

 important role of Volunteers within its organization. HWDSB believes that Volunteer 

contributions enrich student educational experiences and contribute to more effective 

partnerships between a school and its community. HWDSB welcomes and encourages 

participation of Volunteers in its schools. Interactions with Volunteers will model  

caring and cooperative relationships and promote the value of being responsible  

citizens. Our Volunteers are our partners who foster the contributions of individuals 

and groups to the learning process, as well as interaction between and among the 

school, parents and the school community. HWDSB expects all Volunteers to provide a 

caring and safe environment that recognizes the rights and dignity of all persons to be 

 treated respectfully. 

 

Year End Trips are around the corner.  If you plan on joining your child, with a Class 

Trip, this is the ideal time to complete your Police Check and Vulnerable Screening 

with Hamilton Police Services.   

 

If you have any questions or require assistance with the process,  

kindly contact the Office.  
 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 



 

REMINDER: 

Kinder Celebration Photos 

Thursday, April 19, 2018  

REMINDER: 

 

School Council 

April 25, 2018 

6:00 pm 

 JK/NEW SK  

 ORIENTATION 

 

May 23, 2018—3:30-4:45pm 

Registration begins at 3:15. Rotations start promptly at 

3:30.   

Please bring your child with you. 

If parents have questions or concerns regarding transportation,  

ie. Late buses, etc.… 

 

Please call the Transportation Department at: 

   905-523-2318 

 http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 



 



 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie      Jo-Ann Corbin Harper 

Principal       Vice-Principal 


